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25th November 2021 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

  

During the month of November, schools throughout England have been taking part in Anti-Bullying 

campaigns. This year’s theme is One Kind Word which emphasises how small acts of consideration 

can brighten the lives of those around us. This week at Bishop Road, children across the school have 

been involved in a range of activities to promote understanding and build a culture of Anti-Bullying 

in our school. The school council launched our anti bullying week with their own message which was 

used to support discussions in class. Over the week, all children have discussed the different forms 

of bullying (verbal, physical, emotional and cyber) and the importance of telling an adult you trust if 

you witness or are involved in it. 

  

It is important that everyone in our school community understand we take bullying extremely 

seriously and work hard to ensure the well-being of all those involved. We know that some children 

may find it hard to talk about bullying so we appreciate the continued help of parents and carers in 

discussing it and drawing our attention to instances that may occur. As an additional measure, 

‘worry boxes’ are in all the classes so that children can flag problems they feel uncomfortable 

talking about. In school, children are also reminded that they can talk to other trusted adults as well 

as their own teacher. For further information, our anti bullying policy can be found on our school 

website in the key information section. Additional resources can be found at The Anti-Bullying 

Alliance and the NSPCC website.  

  

Thank you for working with us to support children’s awareness and understanding of this important 

topic. 

  

  

Yours sincerely, Mr Grinbergs and Miss Walker 
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